September 24,2020

Aura Smart Air LTD: Letter of Representation

To whom this may concern:

This is to advise that we have appointed the Family of Israel

Foundation with Prof. Pinchas Mandell as its Chairman to be

our official Partner in U.S Market.
We trust this authorization is to your satisfaction.

Yours truly,

Roei Fried

VP sales & business development
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